LEGAL NOTICE
INC. VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN
PUBLIC HEARING - BUDGET & WORK SESSION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Manorhaven will hold a
Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 8 at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Boulevard,
Port Washington to consider the budget for the Village of Manorhaven for the fiscal year
commencing June 1, 2021 and ending May 31, 2022. A copy of the tentative budget will be
available on the website at http://manorhaven.org/tax_information.html and is available at the
office of the Village Clerk where it may be inspected by any interested person during office
hours once the village re-opens for regular business. The compensation proposed to be paid to
the members of the Board of Trustees is as follows: a) Mayor - $7,000 per annum; b) Deputy
Mayor - $4,500 per annum; and c) Trustees - $3,000 per annum. A Work Session meeting will
follow the public hearing. This session will not be open to the public for in-person attendance but
can be accessed via ZOOM teleconference online. Login information is available on the Village
website on the Clerk’s Page.

Dated: Manorhaven, New York

April 1, 2021

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Joanie C. Hanna, Esq.

Village Clerk-Treasurer



